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Dear CCS Families,

The admissions team is excited to kick off the 2025-26 new year! We look forward to prospective families attending our
admissions open houses this week and in February. We are grateful for God’s faithfulness in providing CCS with students and
families.

Continuous Enroliment

If you are a new family to CCS you may not know we have “continuous enrollment”. Continuous enrollment means you do not
need to register or fill out an enrollment form to enroll your child/ren for next year. They are automatically enrolled. Continue to
periodically review your family's information in the Family Portal and contact me if you need to update any of your

information. Lisa Gardner will be handling all transportation changes. In March, around report card time,

Mrs. Gardner will send home a form for you to submit your transportation information.

Here is what is IMPORTANT-You need to notify me if your child/ren will not attend CCS for the 2025-26 school year. Please
contact me by April 1st to help CCS plan and budget accurately. Last year CCS had a waiting list in several classes because
seats were filled. We are expecting full classrooms and waiting lists again this year. We can limit those on our waiting lists by
knowing who is not returning.

Families who inform the Admissions Office by April 1 that their student(s) will not return to CCS in 2025-2026 will not incur a
Transfer of Records Fee of $150 per student. Families not informing the Admissions Office of a student’s withdrawal will be
charged the Transfer of Records fee. Of course, we know that unforeseen circumstances may happen between April 2 and the
start of school in the fall. The administration has the right to waive this Transfer of Records Fee as appropriate.

Tuition Information
The board prays and considers a lot when setting tuition for this next school year. The Board of Trustees has approved a 2%

increase in tuition.

Click here to see the 2025-26 tuition and fee structure

The Board is committed to helping families afford CCS and encourages families who need assistance to fill out the tuition
assistance application. Below is the link to the tuition assistance application and a link that lists other ways to reduce tuition.

Tuition Assistance Application

Ways To Reduce Tuition

Preschool and Kindergarten Information
Preschool families click the link below regarding important details about preschool and kindergarten program options for the
2025-26 school year.

Preschool and Kindergarten Information

It is a true blessing to be a part of Conestoga Christian School. If there are any questions email me. I'd love to help you.
Sincerely,

Michelle Parris


https://www.conestogachristian.net/tuition
https://auth.ismfast.com/realms/ism-fast/protocol/openid-connect/auth?client_id=web-client&redirect_uri=https%3A%2F%2Fapply.ismfast.com&response_type=code&scope=openid&state=1475175001924311967dec00f8d6e265&code_challenge=jvVki-RqaGk4PfuDUkaA3pzIVWE_dMbPyj5X5tc0PZA&code_challenge_method=S256&response_mode=query
https://www.conestogachristian.net/ways-to-reduce-tuition
https://files.constantcontact.com/2c433dd9801/79ac3f7b-4035-4404-b5f2-739479b5e6f7.pdf?_gl=1*tffd0e*_gcl_au*MzI5MTU4MTc0LjE3MzEzNDQ5Njk.*_ga*NzkzNzRhYTEtZWQ2Zi00NmYyLWJmNmItMTJkMTM2MGMwZTBk*_ga_14T5LGLSQ3*MTczNjQ0NDY4NC44Mi4xLjE3MzY0NDYxNjQuNTguMC4w

